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 COUNCILMEMBER RAY MALNAR HOSTS SPRING SAHUARO 

DISTRICT MEETING APRIL 26  
Malnar to Discuss Pavement Management Plan and ASU Thunderbird 

 
GLENDALE, Ariz. – Councilmember Ray Malnar is hosting a spring district meeting for all 

Sahuaro District residents. The meeting will be held on Thursday, April 26, 2018 at 6:30 p.m., Paseo 

Racquet Center, 6268 W. Thunderbird Rd., Glendale.  

 

 Councilmember Malnar looks forward to sharing updates on Glendale’s Pavement 

Improvement Plan, the future of the ASU Thunderbird campus and other district updates. Several 

city departments will be present to share helpful materials for all attendees as well as answer any 

questions. The public will have an opportunity to ask questions from presenters and any other city-

related matters.   

 

“I appreciate the opportunity to communicate in person with Glendale residents,” said 

Malnar. “It is my priority to be responsive to their concerns and to keep them informed on important 

issues.”    

 

Sandwiches, other food and refreshments will be provided for all that attend. The Sahuaro 

District is located in the northern part of Glendale, from 51st Ave. to 79th Ave. and Cactus Road to 

Union Hills Drive. 

  

For more information or to RSVP, email shenson@glendaleaz.com or call 623-930-2814. 
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